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Entrance from Largo A. Gemelli, 8 (to the right hand of the Post Office), take 
the stairs indicated by the arrow 



After the stairs, go straight 



Continue through the parking 
area 



Go straight and follow the 
pedestrian pathway 



Go straight and follow the 
pedestrian pathway 



At the end of the second 
parking area, continue on the 
pedestrian pathway after the 
parking-meter on the left 



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway. At the end of the 
one-way street, cross the 
street to reach the broader 
pedestrian pathway 



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway (on the other side of 
the street).  



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway. At the end of the 
street turn on the right 
(following the crosswalks) as 
showed in the next picture. 



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway 



Follow the pedestrian pathway 
and turn left  



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway 



Continue on the pedestrian 
pathway.  After passing under 
the bridge, turn right and 
enter the “Polo Universitario 
Giovanni XXIII” building. 
 
The meeting will be held in the 
room nr. 6 on the 1st floor. 
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